Library board

expansion plan
to be debated

A change in the Santa Cru
City Charter that would allo
the addition of members to th
city/county library system’
board of directors will be dis-
cussed when the board meets
tonight at 7:30 at the Central
Branch Library.

Members would likely be
added from the cities of Capi-
tola and Scotts Valley, in the
event they began contributing
money to the library above the
property tax monies they now
pay. Such contributions might
be made, for example, in the
 event a County Service Area is
established to  help fund the
library.

Also on tonight’s agenda is a
recommendation that a bij-
weekly outreach service be
given a six-month trial at
Murphy Camp in the Pajaro
Valley.

Owner of the farm worker
camp, which houses 75 to 100
people year-round, is currently
working on bringing it up to
health standards.
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